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First Aid Class 
 
On Friday the 22 of March the children will be taking part in a first aid class as part 
of our fantastic Friday for this half term. A company will be coming in to deliver an 
age-appropriate session to the children and then they will spend some time later in 
the day practicing their new skills. This is a wonderful opportunity for our children, 
they will be learning lots of interesting new skills and we are really excited to be able 
to offer this. There will be a voluntary contribution of £4 per child on Parent pay to 
help towards the costs of this course, this enables us to continue offering these lovely 
opportunities. The children will receive a certificate when they have successfully 
completed the course and will hopefully really enjoy themselves too. 

Message from the Head of School 

Dear Parent, 

We have had a busy week across our Federation! At Stillington School we had our Ofsted in-
spection, which was  during our EYFS farm visit. I would like to thank our staff across the 
federation and governors for their continuous support. I know the children at Terrington 
missed Miss Tordoff, who was busy sharing all the marvellous work she has done as Maths 
and Personal Development Lead. We are extremely lucky to have her knowledge and exper-
tise within our team. The outcome of the inspection is currently confidential until the report 
is published. We look forward to sharing this.  Katie Stringer 

We have had  Class 1 visiting Stillington Primary to meet an array of farm animals and the 

whole school dressing up for World Book Day to celebrate the wonders of reading and the 

literary world. 

We hope you are all able to join us later today, Friday, to stay and celebrate the fantastic 

work your children have done over the last couple of terms. I know they love sharing their 

work with you and I’m sure you will be impressed with their breadth of learning and 

knowledge. 

Next week, some pupils will represent Terrington at the netball and basketball tournament 

at Malton and the teachers are looking forward to discussing your child’s progress and 

achievements with you at parents evenings on Tuesday and Thursday.  Linda Bowman 

TREE PLANTING 

On Friday 15th the whole school will be taking part in a tree 
planting workshop on our school meadow. Please can we 
ask that pupils bring wellies to school and warm clothes 
that they can get muddy in.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

INFORMATION 

 

Celebrating World Book Day 

  World Book day was celebrated with dressing up as a 
favourite   
  book character, reading from a variety of books    
  and using our reading skills to develop our       
  writing. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sports Enhancement Day 
 
On Tuesday 12th March, Children from years 1 – 6 will be taking part in our 
Sports Enhancement Day at Stillington Sports Hall. Terrington and Foston 
children will be travelling on buses to Stillington with adults from their 
school. This event is held during the school day, the children will be returned 
to their school before the end of the school day. 
Children will get dressed in their PE kits at school 
Children in years 1 – 6 are asked to bring a packed lunch or order one from 
school.  
  
Reception and nursery children will also take part in some different sport 
activities at their school including circus activities. Hot school lunches will 
be available for reception and nursery children if they require one.  
 

 
Speech and Language Drop-in Under 5’s (see attached poster) 
 
 
All Saints Church Childrens Service 17th March (see attached poster) 
 
 
Total Sports Easter Holiday Clubs (see attached poster) 
 



WOW WORK  
NURSERY AND RECEPTION (EYFS) 
(CLASS 1) 

This week the children enjoyed a 
fantastic trip to see some baby farm 
animals linking to our topic Grow-
ing - On the Farm. Everyone had a 
great time, learning about the dif-
ferent baby animals and how they 
are looked after. We were so excited 
to hold a chick and feed the calf! 

 

 

 

 

KS1 (CLASS 2) 

This week we have had a very busy week, enjoying watching our seedlings 
sprout, consolidating our maths topics and even building our own mosques. 
In English, we tried our hardest to follow instructions to learn a new game, 
and then we wrote the instructions in our books, using all the knowledge we 
have learnt about instructions so far.  

 

 

 

 

 

KS2 (CLASS2) 

This week in KS2 we have been looking at diary writing. We have explored the different vo-
cabulary we could use, the structure and how we can 
write for our audience purpose  

 

 

 

 

 

Here is an example we looked at:   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School  details are :- 

Email :- terrington.primary@foston.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Telephone :- 01653 648340 

Head of School :-  Mrs L Bowman 

Executive Headteacher  :- Mrs S Moore. 

DIARY DATES 

Sports Enhancement Day Tuesday 12th March (consent required) 

Y3/Y4  Malton Sports Basketball & Net-

ball 

Wednesday 13th March (consent required) 

Parents Evening Tuesday 12th March  (5pm-7pm) 

Thursday 14th March   (3.30pm-5.30pm) 

Tree Planting (Wellies and Warm 

Clothes) 

Friday 15th March   

Easter Service (All Saints Church)  Tuesday 19th March (2.30pm) 

Sharing Assembly Thursday 21st March  (9.10am-9.40am) 

First Aid Class (Voluntary contribution) Friday 22nd March 

Easter Friday 22nd March 2024 (Last day) 

Tuesday 9th April 2024 (First day back) 

 

May Day Bank Holiday Friday 3rd May  2024 (Last day) 

Tuesday 7th May 2024 (First day back) 

Summer -Half –Term Friday 24th May  2024 (Last day) 

Monday 3rd June 2024 (First day back) 

Summer Friday 19th July 2024 (Last day) 

Tuesday 3rd September 2024(First day back 


